
HIMGA Board Meeting 

February 12, 2020 

 

Members present: Don George, Rich Rose 

 

Also attending: Randy Tabler 

 

Called to order at 9:00 am 

 

Since there was no quorum no business was conducted.  Randy Tabler did discuss with those attending 

how the new World Handicap System (WHS) would impact our league handicaps with the addition of a 

Course Handicap.  With the use of Course Handicap there is no adjustment needed between players 

playing different tees now.  Randy will put together an explanatory document to be posted on the 

website as well as handed out at the spring breakfast.  Rich Rose will put together a new Rules of Golf 

document to cover the change to the World Handicap System (WHS). 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:30 am 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rich Rose, Secretary/Treasurer 


